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COVID-19 UPDATE:
INTERIM BUILDING OPERATION SCHEDULE

As a response to Executive Department of the State of California by Gavin Newsom, Governor of the
State of California, Executive Order issued N-33-20, effective today, March 20th, the office building (s)
will be accessible by card access until further notice. Building services will continue to operate including
janitorial, engineering, parking and security.

We encourage you to continue to learn of new information pertaining to COVID-19 and stay informed by
accessing information from the World Health Organization (WHO) and Centers for Disease Control and
Prevention (CDC) and your local health authority.

LBA Realty remains committed to the health and well-being of our customers, their employees and our
employees. We will provide further updates as necessary. Essential management personnel will remain
on-site at many properties. In the meantime, feel free to reach out to your Property Management team
with any questions.

Stay safe and stay healthy.



